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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/005747-2024 

Planning

ScotRail Fuel Additive Services

ScotRail Trains Limited

F04: Periodic indicative notice – utilities

Periodic indicative notice only  

Notice identifier: 2024/S 000-005747

Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-043c02  

Published 22 February 2024, 10:20am

Section I: Contracting entity

I.1) Name and addresses

ScotRail Trains Limited

Atrium Court, 50 Waterloo Street

Glasgow

G2 6HQ

Email

procurement@scotrail.co.uk

Telephone

+44 3448110141

Country

United Kingdom

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/005747-2024
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/005747-2024
mailto:procurement@scotrail.co.uk
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NUTS code

UKM - Scotland

Internet address(es)

Main address

https://www.scotrail.co.uk

Buyer's address

https://www.publiccontractsscotland.gov.uk/search/Search_AuthProfile.aspx?ID=AA3058
9

I.3) Communication

Additional information can be obtained from the above-mentioned address

I.6) Main activity

Railway services

Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

ScotRail Fuel Additive Services

Reference number

SR192

II.1.2) Main CPV code

24957000 - Chemical additives

II.1.3) Type of contract

https://www.scotrail.co.uk
https://www.publiccontractsscotland.gov.uk/search/Search_AuthProfile.aspx?ID=AA30589
https://www.publiccontractsscotland.gov.uk/search/Search_AuthProfile.aspx?ID=AA30589
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Supplies

II.1.4) Short description

ScotRail Trains Limited would like to inform the potential scope and specification for the
provision of Fuel Additives which will include the provision of compatible additives,
maintaining the infrastructure, provision of a remote user interface as well as general
technical fuel advice and any transition services as required.

Prospective suppliers who have the capacity and capability are asked to register an interest
on the Public Contracts Scotland site to help inform the tender documents for the future of
these services. It is anticipated that ScotRail will go to the market mid-2024 for these
services.

We invite all interested suppliers to complete a short questionnaire via our Wax e-sourcing
portal which can be accessed here: https://scotrail.wax-live.com/S2C/DisplayModules/Trad
eModules/Negotiations/Opportunities/ViewEvent.aspx?EventID=252&ApplicationInstanceI
D=27adc89e-0cb2-4b51-9bc1-34061f10156f

The questionnaire is open for a period of 3 weeks, however ScotRail will review submissions
as and when received.

II.1.6) Information about lots

This contract is divided into lots: No

II.2) Description

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

24957000 - Chemical additives

09134000 - Gas oils

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKM - Scotland

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

ScotRail Trains Limited (SRT) would like to inform the potential scope and specification for

https://scotrail.wax-live.com/S2C/DisplayModules/TradeModules/Negotiations/Opportunities/ViewEvent.aspx?EventID=252&ApplicationInstanceID=27adc89e-0cb2-4b51-9bc1-34061f10156f
https://scotrail.wax-live.com/S2C/DisplayModules/TradeModules/Negotiations/Opportunities/ViewEvent.aspx?EventID=252&ApplicationInstanceID=27adc89e-0cb2-4b51-9bc1-34061f10156f
https://scotrail.wax-live.com/S2C/DisplayModules/TradeModules/Negotiations/Opportunities/ViewEvent.aspx?EventID=252&ApplicationInstanceID=27adc89e-0cb2-4b51-9bc1-34061f10156f
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the provision of Fuel Additives which will include the provision of:

- A performance improvement/emissions reduction fuel additive as well as a fuel biocide
additive which should be compatible with the existing infrastructure.

- Maintenance of the existing infrastructure owned by ScotRail.

- A remote user interface for monitoring tank levels, handling the data, adjusting the dose
rates as necessary as well as general ongoing management.

- Subject matter and technical advice specifically in relation to general fuel related issues,
this will entail a supplier requiring attending on-site locations at short notice for urgent
issues.

- Transition services and implementation of a new product/service to ScotRail.

These services would be required throughout the six ScotRail managed train fuelling
locations; Cadder, Corkerhill, Eastfield, Haymarket, Inverness and Perth.

II.2.14) Additional information

Prospective suppliers who have the capacity and capability are asked to register an interest
on the Public Contracts Scotland site to help inform the tender documents for the future of
these services. It is anticipated that ScotRail will go to the market mid-2024 for these
services.

II.3) Estimated date of publication of contract notice

4 April 2024

Section IV. Procedure

IV.1) Description

IV.1.8) Information about the Government Procurement Agreement (GPA)

The procurement is covered by the Government Procurement Agreement: Yes
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Section VI. Complementary information

VI.3) Additional information

Prospective suppliers who have the capacity and capability are asked to register an interest
on the Public Contracts Scotland site to help inform the tender documents for the future of
these services. It is anticipated that ScotRail will go to the market mid-2024 for these
services.

We invite all interested suppliers to complete a short questionnaire via our Wax e-sourcing
portal which can be accessed here: https://scotrail.wax-live.com/S2C/DisplayModules/Trad
eModules/Negotiations/Opportunities/ViewEvent.aspx?EventID=252&ApplicationInstanceI
D=27adc89e-0cb2-4b51-9bc1-34061f10156f

The questionnaire is open for a period of 3 weeks, however ScotRail will review submissions
as and when received.

NOTE: To register your interest in this notice and obtain any additional information please
visit the Public Contracts Scotland Web Site at 
https://www.publiccontractsscotland.gov.uk/Search/Search_Switch.aspx?ID=758542.

(SC Ref:758542)
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